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[image: C:\Users\AdminAsstnt\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\Y83L33ER\MC900434475[1].wmf]The End of the Year Field Trip is scheduled for April 25, 2013. There was a concern raised during the April 4th meeting that Fridays tend to have more traffic and it would be safer for our students to move it back one day to the 25th. 
Parents who want to be with your child during the field trip are asked to pay for your own meals. Also, Teacher Helen mentioned she will bring hamburgers for the cook-out later that day to feed the Parents and we are asking Parents to bring a side dish. But we need to know who will be going so we know how much to bring. Please let Teacher Helen know by April 17th. 
If you would like your child to purchase items from the Zoo, please let the Head Start Staff know. The Zoo is offering T-Shirts for $5.00; Pencils, rulers, piggy bank for $1.00; Cup and T-shirts for $10.00. It would be a good idea to put the money in a envelope and give to the teacher or responsible parent to purchase for your child.
If parents want to carpool, we can talk about this at the next Parent Committee Meeting.
Promotion Day!
Promotion Day is set for May 14th at 10:00 a.m. Plans have not been finalized but we did some brainstorming during the April 4th meeting. 
There are still some plans we need to make. We need to pick a Theme and Class Colors. A survey is attached for you to choose from. Please return it to the school no later than April 26th. 
From the discussion during the April 4th meeting, the Promotion Day Activity will take place at the Bááháálí Rodeo Grounds followed by a Reception at the Bááháálí Chapter House. We will need parents and family volunteers to decorate both locations that morning. 
Also, because there has been no activity with the Parent Committee almost all year, the parents who attended the March 28th meeting agreed to have all parents donate $20.00 for their child. This will help us purchase food for the reception following the Promotion Day Festivities. Parents, please drop off the donation at the Bááháálí Chapter House with Guarena. If she is not there, leave it with Teacher Helen. The donation needs to be turned in no later than May 3rd so that we can place orders for the food. 
It will be our choice on what our children will be wearing during the Festivities. 

 During the April 4, 2013 Parent Meeting, we plan to have Picture Day on April 15, 2013 at 10:00 a.m. One of our parents, Bobbi, will be taking the pictures and Guarena will be putting the pictures on a disk for each parent to take.
The original plan was to have a parent take orders and get the photos printed at either Walmart or Walgreens, but with the CD idea, we can decide how many we want and can print them however way we want to have them printed (with or without borders, with your child’s name and year on them, etc). 
We will also do a Class Picture so everyone will get a copy of the Class of 2013!
So, have your child dress to impress on the 15th and give their best smile!
End of the Year Field Trip
Teacher Helen has scheduled three transitional field trips during the month of April. From her report during the March 28th meeting, there are six students who will be promoted to Kindergarten next year, with two or three who may be promoted. Eight will be returning to Head Start next year. With this being said, the schedule for the Field Trips to the Elementary Schools is as follows:
 April 16th	Chichiltah Community School
 April 18th 	David Skeets Elementary
 April 23rd 	Bread Springs Day School
The students will be having lunch with the school at the Chichiltah Community School and Bread Springs Day School.
Transitional Field Trips
Picture Day!!
End Of 
School!
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There is no Spring Break next week for our Students. School will be in session every day until May 14, 2013. 


Thursday, April 11, 2013 at 5:30
Parent Committee Meeting at Bááháálí Chapter
Monday, April 15, 2013
Picture Day at Head Start Center
Tuesday, April 16, 2013
Transition Field Trip 1 to Chichiltah Community School
Wednesday, April 17, 2013
We need to know who will be going on the End of the Year Field Trip by today
Thursday, April 18, 2013
Transition Field Trip 2 to David Skeets Elementary
Tuesday, April 23, 2013
Transition Field Trip 3 to Bread Springs Day School
Thursday, April 25, 2013 
End of the Year Field Trip, Itinerary will be sent out
Friday, May 3, 2013
Deadline for $20.00 donation for your child
Tuesday, May 14, 2013 at 10:00 am 
Promotion Day!!


Summary of Events
Even though the school year is almost at an end, we need to elect three positions for the Parent Committee in order to finalize all the plans we are currently making on the End of the Year Field Trip and Promotion Day. 
The positions that are still open are:
· Chair
· Secretary
· Agency Representative Alternate
There is another Parent Committee Meeting scheduled for April 11, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. We need all parents to attend so that we can elect the Officers. 
If you are unable to attend, but would like to be kept informed of what’s happening, please check the Bááháálí Chapter Website at baahaali.navajochapters.org. We will try to keep the newsletter going, but will depend on who is elected Secretary. 
Parent Committee Officers & Meetings
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